
 

Notice of Public Meeting 
 
Alberta Municipal Affairs will be holding a public meeting in the Village of 
Cremona to discuss the village’s dissolution study that was requested by electors 
in 2012. The dissolution study is being conducted in the form of a viability review 
by the Village of Cremona Viability Review Team.  
 
The meeting will include a review of the findings of the Viability Review Team, 
and opportunities for the public to provide input to the Viability Review Team.  
 
The meeting will be held at the Cremona School (206 – 3 Street E. in Cremona) 
on Wednesday, May 22, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The Initial Findings Report can be found on Alberta Municipal Affairs’ website at:  
http://municipalaffairs.alberta.ca/1330.cfm. A limited number of copies of the 
Initial Findings Report are available from the Village of Cremona village office 
and from the administration offices of Mountain View County. 
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